From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Friday, August 15, 2025 8:20 AM

**To:** Office of the Registrar < Registrar@oeb.ca>

**Cc:** Webmaster < Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163

## LETTER OF COMMENT

## **Comments:**

Dear Committee, These rate increases cannot be allowed. Everyone is struggling so much as it is, this will create even more uncertainty in how we're going to pay for things. We need relief, not increases. This would impact is specifically as my husband and I are both on disability, so a fixed income, and all of the increases in recent years have been trying enough. We need the constant inflation and increases to pricing to stop. So please do not approve this increase. Thank you, Kirsty Moore

Name: Kirsty Moore

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes